Debra Thomeson

From: Gina Esposito <gbird09@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 10:25 AM
To: Debra Thompson; Tara Alcock
Subject: Letter of Interest--Library Board

Dear Mayor Jenson,

| would like to express my interest in serving on the Petersburg Library Board. | love our library and my family
of four benefits from it tremendously. | realize that it is an entity that serves the people of Petersburg on many
levels. By serving on its board | hope to give thoughtful input towards policy decisions that help it run as
smoothly and successfully as possible.

| have lived in Petersburg for over 20 years and am an archaeologist with the US Forest Service. | am currently
the vice-president of the Mitkof Dance Troupe board and have been for the past 5 years or so. It is a very
active board that serves 180 students, their parents, 5 teachers, as well as the public who attend various adult
classes. | assist with the production of two sold out performances a year as well as interact quite often with
business owners, other organizations, and the general public while fundraising for MDT.

| believe the experiences and partnerships | have fostered through my Forest Service job and on the MDT
board will assist me in successfully serving on the Library Board. | love the community of Petersburg and
would appreciate the Borough'’s support.

Sincerely,

Gina Esposito

PO Box 1909
Petersburg, AK 99833
gbird09 @gmail.com
907-518-1731




